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CHS PLANS STUDENT TRIP ABROAD 

 

Charlotte High School students, and their parents, are 
invited to attend an informational meeting on Tuesday, 
January 16, 2018, regarding the Spring Break 2019 trip 
abroad.  The meeting will be held at 6:30 p.m. in room 
505 at the high school.  The CHS trip abroad is planned for 
Puerto Rico and will be organized through EF Educational 
Tours.  Students (currently in grades 8-11) who attend the 
7 day trip will have the opportunity to enjoy a snorkeling 
excursion, tour a coffee plantation, and take part in a 
service project to help restore Puerto Rico following the 
devastation left by Hurricane Maria.   Additionally, 
students who attend will be encouraged to apply to earn 
college credit for the trip.   


